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Request for higher starting step pay for Cynthia Krauss, Board Administrator 

 

 

Dear Personnel Board,  

 

It is our request to start our new board administrator at a higher step starting pay.  The reason for 

this request is Cindy’s extensive background at her previous employment and the skills she will 

bring to this position.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Cheryl Lowe 

Member at Large   

 

 


